
 

 
 
Thank you for your interest in a career with Motorists Insurance Group and 
BrickStreet Insurance. We are improving our current recruiting processes 
and tools and are not able to accept new applications at this time. We 
encourage you to review our open positions and upload your resume on 
Tuesday, May 28, when our new platform is available. Thank you for your 
patience. 
 
Note for existing candidates: If you previously submitted a resume, it is being 
considered, and you do not need to take additional action. 
 


